
I strongly oppose SB 223 that would put private schools under more scrutiny of the State.  I had four children that have went through 
private school systems and excelled.  Allowing private Christian schools to operate without out government control allows students 
to excel both in education and their spiritual lives that is not allowed in public schools.     


